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• Year 5 staff

• Homework, PE and uniform

• School values and expectations

• How you can support your child

In today’s meeting, the following areas will 

be covered:



The Year 5 Team 

• Miss Punia (Year Team Leader) – Katherine Johnson

• Miss Coutts (Digital Lead) – Maryam Mirzakhani

• Mrs Bhambra (EAL Lead) – Archimedes

• HTLA – Ms Vaghela

• 1:1 support – Ms Kaur, Ms Thakkar, Ms Carli, Ms 
Duniya



Procedures for Contacting Staff
• First point of call: for quick messages teachers will be at each class 

door at 15:20.

• Parent Request: if you wish to speak confidentially to the class teacher 

over a concern relating to your child, please put it in writing and the 

teacher will arrange to meet with you at a convenient time if necessary. 

This might be before school or after school when all the children have 

been dismissed.  

• For the safety of all children, parents are expected to stand back away 

from the classroom when picking up children. 



Communication 
School Website/APP: The website and APP will be updated with: events, 

dates, clubs, curriculum, forms and class information. 

Parents Evenings: Take place in the Autumn and Spring term (Dates 
posted on the online calendar PLEASE NOTE Extra Curricular Clubs 

except After School Club do NOT run on these evenings to allow all 

staff to sufficiently prepare). 

Reports: Report at end of Summer term final report. 

Newsletter: Newsletters will be updated every month with information of 

the children’s learning, attendance and upcoming events. 

Text Messages: These are sent as reminders and to inform you of 
information instantly.



Our School Principles



High Expectations
• Behaviour – We follow our LFPA Superheroes.

• Punctuality – coming to school on time- Doors open at 8:45 am and 

closes at 8:55 am. 15:20 doors open for home time

• Attendance – making sure your child is here every day, if  not this 

should be communicated with the school office and class teacher.

• Quality of  Work - Homework will be assigned weekly; this will mostly 

be online. If  your child does not have access at home (please let your 

child’s teacher know) they will be able to attend a homework club.

• Uniform – Neatness and Presentation (PE kit and School uniform). 

Please label all of  them.

• Children take home two books: class library (reading for pleasure –

daily) and Accelerated Reader books - changed weekly and children 

will quiz only at school.

• Spellings – practice each week for a test on a Wednesday. 

• Times tables 



The School Day

From January, we will be doing an Extended School Day. 

Children will finish at 4:00pm.



P.E
• PE is on a Monday and Wednesday for 5KJ.

• P.E.is on a Tuesday and Wednesday for 5MM.

• P.E. is on a Tuesday and Wednesday for 5A. 

• Please ensure your child comes to school in their full P.E. kit 

on these days. 

• Children who do not have the correct PE kit in school will 

not be allowed to take part in PE. 



Home learning
• Accelerated reader  - Changed weekly and quiz weekly (it may be 

longer if  your child is reading the longer chapter books.)

• Reading for pleasure: will be changed twice a week. 
Please read with your child everyday and record this in their 
reading records. 

• Spelling- Spelling words sent home every Friday to be 
tested the following Wednesday.

• MyOn- Reading- given an individual log in/account. Details 
to be released shortly. 

• My Maths and TTR

Password letters will be given out in the next two 
weeks. Keep these safe. You will be charged 10p 
to replace this letter.



Safeguarding Children
• Please ensure you  phone if you are 

running late for pick up.

• If a child makes a declaration to a member 
of staff, concerning their safety, we will 
follow our school procedure and contact 
the appropriate agencies.

Greet your child with a smile not a mobile 
phone!



We look forward to the year ahead! 



Any Questions?


